

Frieth CEC School Frieth Henley-on-Thames Oxon RG9 6PR 01494 881554

Friday 9th March 2018

Dear Parents,

RE OWLS Class Teacher Recruitment

I am delighted to announce that we have recruited a full time class teacher for Owls class. Miss Catherine Holt will be joining the staff in April after the Easter break. Miss Holt has recently taught in year 1 and is currently a reception class teacher and therefore has good experience of the age range.

Prior to the end of term we will arrange for Miss Holt will join us for a handover period where she will be able to talk to the teachers and spend time in the class with them to get to know the children. In addition she will spend some time with myself and Mrs Green to plan the summer term curriculum.

To ensure a smooth transition, I will continue to lead the planning and assessment for EYFS and KS1 for the summer term.

I would like to thank Mrs Guerard and Mr Honey for their excellent coverage of the teaching in Owls this half term and to Mrs Bryan and Mrs Hearne for their wonderful support.

I would also like to thank all the parents for their continued support during this interim period without a substantive class teacher and I know you will all join me in welcoming Miss Holt and supporting her while she settles into Frieth School next term.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Jo Reid BA (Hons), PGCE, MA, NPQH

Headteacher